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The weather is likely to get cooler over the next 
few weeks and months and we request that all  
pupils come to school in a coat. 
 

In freezing weather, the main walkways will      
be gritted and we ask that young children are   
directly supervised prior to the school day. 
 

In the unlikely event of  the school closing due   
to weather conditions, this information will be 
communicated via the text service and will also 
be posted on the school website 
(www.smithswoodpri.solihull.sch.uk). 
If you have changed your mobile number         
recently, please inform the school office. 

Term Dates 

 

Spring Term  
Half term: Mon 15/2/16—Fri 19/2/16 

Term ends Wed 23/3/16 

 

Summer Term 

Mon 11/4/16 is a TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

Term starts for pupils on Tues 12/4/16 

Half term : Mon 30/5/16—Fri 3/6/16 

 

Fri 17/6/16 is a TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

Term ends Fri 22/7/16 

 

Parents Evening is on Wednesday 

10/2/16 (3.30-8.00) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to class 2JD who achieved the highest 
attendance level for the whole of last term. All 
pupils in the class with attendance over 95%  
will access the prize, which this time is a trip to 
Scallywags and Laserquest. 
 

 The top classes for attendance last term were; 
1. 2JD  (97.8%) 
2. 6ST  (97.5%) 
3. 4CS  (97.1%) 
4. 2AC  (97%) 
5. 3RL  (96.6%) 
 

Whole school attendance for the autumn term was 
95.6% which is around the national average. 
Two parents received fines of £940 each at the end 
of last term for failing to ensure that their children 
attend school regularly. 

Well done to the Dance Club, organised    
by Miss Owen and Miss Deane who have 
made it through to the next round of The 
Great Big Dance Off. The dance team 
will be performing next week (20/1/16) 
at the Alexandra Theatre in Birmingham 


